Sid

Security Industry Authority

Dear Training Providers,

As you know, we are making changes to our processes and the services we offer the security
industry. These changes will make it easier and more convenient for individuals and businesses
to apply for and manage their security licences.

We would like your help in reaching any non-security businesses who sponsor individuals licence
applications. We would like to contact them directly to advise them of the upcoming changes,
how this will affect them and what services they can make use of once the new website is live.

Please could you consider which non-security organisations you are regularly in contact with and
reply to Industry.Readiness@sia.gsi.gov.uk with their contact details.

The changes are fast approaching and would like to send this communication out as soon as
possible. Please could you endeavour to respond to us with this information before Monday 7™
March.

Best regards,

The Industry and Partner Readiness Team at the SIA.
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